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Far North Coast Zone Athletics Carnival 

Good luck to Kortni, Flynn, Iolama and Sid 

who will be representing our school at the 

Zone Athletics Carnival this Friday. We are 

really proud of you, especially as we have 

a Tumbulgum Public School relay team 

competing! 

 

Swimming 

Swimming starts next week. Students will 

leave school by bus at 12pm and will leave 

the pool at  1.30pm to return to school. 

Everyday during the swimming program, 

students  will need to bring a: 

 Towel 

 Swimming costume 

 Goggles 

 Plastic bag 

 

Students will get changed at school prior to 

going to the pool and will get changed back 

into their school uniform at the pool. 

 

Gardening Competition 

This week our students have been busy 

creating a fairy garden with Ms Cleary and 

Mrs Ciric. We will be putting on the final 

touches on Friday. Next week Ms Mac will 

be working with our students to create a 

dinosaur garden. We are entering our 

gardens in the local garden competition. 

TERM 3 2019 

Week 6 and 7 Intensive Swimming Program—

Tweed Aquatic Centre– 12:30pm 

Week 9  Thursday 19 September– Far North 

Coast Public Speaking Competition 

Friday 20 September—Small School 

Ball Games Carnival at school. 

Week 10 NAIDOC day at Fingal Head Public 

School 
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Book Week 

Superhero Day! 

On Tuesday we celebrated book week at school. Our students enjoyed dressing up in costumes that 

portrayed their favourite book character. These were showcased at our book parade. Our students 

enjoyed a lovely shared reading time with their mums , dads and buddies.  

Thank you to our parents who could join us. 

Calling all 2020 enrolments 

If you know of anyone looking to enrol at our 

beautiful school, please ask them to contact 

us on 0266766237 to organise a tour and to 

fill out an enrolment form. Our orientation 

days for our 2020 Kindergarten students 

commences in week 1 of term 4. 


